
 

 

 

Important information for Dealership Allotment 

 

Confidence Petroleum India Limited exclusively handles the allocation 

and awarding of GOGAS LPG Dealerships directly and does not involve 

any third parties in any region or state of India. Please exercise caution 

and refrain from responding to any SMS, calls, emails, or WhatsApp 

messages from third parties promising substantial financial gains in 

relation to GOGAS LPG Dealership. We have come across a few 

instances of fraudsters posing as GoGas LPG Dealership and asking for 

payment from investors against the promise of GoGas dealership. We 

therefore caution and urge all interested parties to be careful and vigilant 

and interact with only on 1800 210 7999 or www.gogas.co Anyone 

dealing with such fraudsters shall be doing so on their own peril, risk and 

consequences. Neither Confidence petroleum India Ltd. nor its 

Directors/Officers shall be responsible for any loss, harm, damage or 

fraud that occurs or may occur or arise to any person directly or 

indirectly who decides to access such fake calls, websites or deal with 

them. If you encounter any fraudulent activities, we urge you to report 

the incident promptly. You can register a complaint at your nearest cyber 

police station or online through the National Cyber Crime portal - 

https://cybercrime.gov.in. For additional inquiries, feel free to contact us 

at 7875095411. Your vigilance is crucial in ensuring the integrity of our 

dealership processes. 

 

 




